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From: Pat Murphy fmailto:pmurphv@lal<eeriedivinginc.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 2:56 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb<S)puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case Record 16-1871-EL-BGN 

As president of Lake Erie Diving, Inc. a Cleveland based company, this project is 
important as it will provide many days of work for the employee's. 

This will translate into the local economy for many years as maintenance will be 
required during the useful life of the turbine's. 

Patrick M. Murphy 
President 
Lake Erie Diving, Inc 
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